Christmas Card:

Thank you again for supporting Clear Creek ISD by purchasing animals at our auction.  It meant a lot to me that my hard work paid off by making auction and having someone there to buy my animal.  I hope you continue to support the Livestock Show and Auction by coming out again this year, on January 30.  

Thanks again!
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